

Dear Father Andrew White Families,

I extend a special thank you to all military families and those veterans who have served our country so selflessly. The students had a special celebration at Morning Prayer this past week. They came dressed in red, white and blue and the chorus led us in singing God Bless America. Mrs. Downey recognized staff members, Deacon Joe Vavrus, Mrs. Hinkle, Mrs. Witt and Ms. Frey with flowers, balloons, cards and a special prayer. We prayed the rosary for any veterans in our FAW community and also for military chaplains. Finally, the Kindergarten students recited a special poem as they marched with flags to honor our veterans. How proud we are of our students and of our families for the contributions they make to our country. Thank you so much! Let us never forget your sacrifice, the sacrifices that your family makes and how blessed we are to live in the United States of America.

With hearts full of gratitude, **Mrs. Szoch**Principal